
GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND 

DIRECTORATE OF TECHNICAL EDUCATION 

NAGALAND: KOHIMA 

                                                                        

              Dated:Kohima, the      th  May, 2025 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

NO.DTE/SCTE/6/2023-24: This is to notify that in view of some Diploma seats lying vacant under 

the State-run Polytechnics during the current session 2025-26, the interested candidates are hereby 

invited to come to the office of the Directorate of Technical Education, Nagaland, Kohima for spot 

admission. 

 The admission against these seats will be based on “ First Come First Serve”  

                                                                                                           

                                                                                                              (ER. VIPULHOU LHOUNGU) 

                                                                                                                               Director 

 

 


